From: Peter Cooper
To: Craig Pinder
Cc: Karen Warfel

Subject: Re: Upcoming Bike Facilities Project

Date: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:08:34 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

image003.png

## Hi Craig,

This is the first I'm seeing the proposed bike lanes/roadway widening. I think NE 32th St would me our first choice. This street is used as a back entrance to the mall and would probably be the most traveled. Thank you.

Peter Cooper President, CRCCEHOA

Email: <a href="mailto:PCooper47@msn.com">PCooper47@msn.com</a>

Mobile: 954-547-4990



November 1, 2017

Craig Pinder City of Fort Lauderdale 290 NE 3<sup>rd</sup> Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Craig:

Thanks to you and Karen for attending our Coral Ridge Association Board meeting on September 27, 2017. You and Karen did an excellent job presenting the Bike Facilities Project for Middle River Drive.

As you know our Board had plenty of questions. You and Karen were able to answer all of them to our satisfaction. The Board made a motion to support the project. All in attendance voted to approve the motion.

The Coral Ridge Association supports the Bike Facilities project for Middle River Drive as it was presented to us on September 27, 2017. We look forward to this project.

Sincerely,

CORAL RIDGE ASSOCIATION, INC.

Christopher P. Williams

President

From: Steve Ganon
To: Craig Pinder

Subject: LBHA - Oakland Park Blvd Bike Facilities project Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:00:57 PM

Attachments: image001.png

## Craig,

Lauderdale Beach held a brief phone-in meeting last night and a resolution was passed to APPROVE the City's Oakland Park Bike Facilities Project as it relates to our neighborhood.

Our thanks to the city for including us in this and your and Karen's time presenting the proposal to the Board.

We take pride that our neighborhood is walkable and bike-friendly.

Please let me know if you need anything else from us now or in the future in support of this.

Steve Ganon
President
Lauderdale Beach Homeowners Association
3403 NE 27<sup>th</sup> St.
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308
www.lauderdalebeach.org
954 232-5028

From: CBA Email Blast
To: Craig Pinder

Subject: Re: FW: Proposed Bike Facilities Project

Date: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 12:56:54 PM

## Hi Craig,

The CBA Board were in favor with just a few comments made to you from Arnold Gold about the bike path under the bridge.



Karen Turner President

cbaftl.com info@cbaftl.com